
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8 October 2021 
 
Dear Alex Family Members 
 
The return of Grade 10s to attendance every day 
 
You may remember that I mentioned the possibility of getting the Grade 10s back to 
attending school every day in a newsletter. 
 
I must apologise for not confirming this in the newsletter last week.  We have made our 
plans and are now ready for the Grade 10s. 
 
The venues for the register classes are listed below.  There are too many people to fit 
them all into the same room, for some venues.  We have split all the register classes 
into the blue and green groups that are already in place.  
 

  Colour group  Teacher Venue 

10 E Blue Mr Ntsinde CC01 

10 E Green Mr Marais Library 

10 I Blue Ms Reynolds    PB06 

10 I Green Mr Johnston PB01 

10 N Blue Ms Smit GM07 

10 N Green Ms Hobson TB06 

10 O Blue Ms Roberts GB05 

10 O Green Ms Ferreira Heart 

10 R Blue Ms Kwatsha CC05 

10 R Green Ms Fibiger TB07 

10 S Blue Ms Paulse PB08 

10 S Green Mr Ponzo CC07 

10 T Blue Ms Qete GM10 

10 T Green Ms Dodd CC06 

10 Z Blue Ms Dalton PB03 

10 Z Green Mr Whitlock TB03 

 
We anticipate this change will have a positive impact on the exam results at the end of 
this year. 
 
Yours in education 
 
 
 
Matthew Ridgway 
Principal 
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